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FIRST DEACONS FROM B.L.S. ORDAINED 

On Saturday, March 25, in ordination ceremonies at Epiphany Church, the first deacons 
were elevated for the Church of Pittsburgh from the ranks of the Latin School Alumni, The 
members of the Class of '65 receiving Dloconote were: PAUL J , SCHRATZ of St, Mary Seminary 
and University, Baltimore, Maryland; WALTER DAVID SCHORR of St. Francis Seminary, Loretto, 
Pa.; J O H N P. SWEENEY of St. Vincent Seminary, Latrobe, Pa., and ROBERT OBRINGER of 
Mt. St, Mary's Seminary in Emmitsburg, Maryland, All had attended Duquesne University and 
St. Paul Seminary. They ore part of a cicss of twenty-seven deacons who will be ordained to the 
Priesthood in May of 1973. WILLIAM GLUNK and VINCENT MARINO, also of the Latin School 
Class of '65, will be ordained deacons in the near future at North American College in Rome. 

ALUMNI DEVELOPMENTS 

Closs of '66; 
SGT, ROBERT J , KUHN has concluded his military service with the Army of the Republic, 

Returning from Com Rahn Bay in late January, he completed ten months in Vietnamese soil. Mr. 
Bob plans to travel a bit this summer before entering graduate school this coming fal l , 

STAN JANIAK was ordained a cleric (minor orders) in mid-March at St, Meinrod Seminary. 
While home on vocation, he still showed a heavy leaning toward the bottomless c^> at B&G's. 
Stan is now at Indiana U. studying for his Master's Degree in Religion, 

TERRY CRONIN has married in the recent half-year. He and his bride reside in Uptown 
Pittsburgh while she completes studies at Duquesne University, 

Class of '68 
TOM MYRON was recently elected President of his business fraternity at St, Francis 

College in Loretto. 
JOE SCHEIB obtained his B.A, Degree from Duquesne last semester. He is now on leave 

from the seminary, planning to resume studies at a theoligate this coming fa l l . 

Class of '70 
Marriage plans are in the air for MIKE MALONE, currently studying at Duquesne. A 

dote has not yet been set for the Sophomore English major. 
RALPH STERZINGER, majoring in Architecture at Penn State, resides at the University 

Park Campus. He has a 3,28 QPA in his Sophomore year. 



Class of 7 1 ; 
ROY RIEDER, who entered the service after graduotion, is now stationed in Washington, 

O.C . He will manry Patricio Ecroyd on June 3 in St. Mory of Mercy Church, Pittsburgh. 
Lxist summer MIKE WALLISH entertained a French pen-pal at his home. This year 

Mike and his sister will visit their friend in France while at the some time studying the longuage. 

FOR YOUR FUTURE REFERENCE: 
On June 3 in Baltimore, MILTON J . JORDAN, S . J . and GEORGE W. BUR, S . J . will 

be ordained to the Priesthood. Both were members of the Latin School faculty as scholastics. 
Both hope to return to B.L.S. to celebrate Moss at the school sometime during the summer. More 
details will be available in the next issue of By-LineS. 

Also watch for more details on the upcoming annual re-union to be held during the 
summer. Details ore now being worked out by the Alumni Board of Governors. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
* . . * 
* P L E A S E WE NEED YOUR DUES I * 

* * 
* IF Y O U HAVE NOT PAID YOUR DUES, PLEASE TRY * 
* TO DO SO AS S O O N AS POSSIBLE. MAKE CHECKS* 
* PAYABLE TO BISHOP'S LATIN SCHOOL ALUMNI * 
* ASSOCIATION AND SEND TO ROBERT P. 
* MILTENBERGER - 2322 K INGWOOD STREET, PGH, * 
* PA. 15234. * 


